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A NOTE ABOUT MATERNITY LEAVE 

Dear Members and Friends of First Pres, 

 The Longino household has been making prepara-

tions for our baby, and if all goes well, we might just be 

ready in time for her arrival! Her due date is March 31st, 

but she could come weeks before or after that date. We’ll 

leave it up to her to decide when she wants to get here.  

 At this year’s congregational meeting, the church 

approved a 12 week maternity leave as part of my terms of 

call. I am very grateful to the church for generously mak-

ing this allowance so that I can be home with our girl in 

those precious first three months.  

 Maternity leave will be a time for my family to 

bond and adjust to our new addition, which will mean I 

will not have contact with the church during those 12 

weeks. This includes pastoral emergencies and funerals. I 

pray that nothing happens during my leave, but if some-

thing should, Ed Kuny has graciously agreed to be “on-

call”. If your family has a pastoral need, feel free to con-

tact Ed at 512-353-4339. You are certainly welcome to call 

another pastor whom you feel comfortable with.  

 My mind is put at ease, knowing you will be in 

good hands should anything come up. I am also grateful 

to those who will be preaching during my time away, and 

I know the congregation will be blessed by the words they 

bring.  I look forward to returning to the church in June, 

with new baby in tow!  

Grace and Peace to you, 

 

Rev.  Becca Weaver Longino 
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